
  

 

 

 

 

 

March 19, 2015 

 

 

 

 

 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 

 

We are a property owners association located in the Southeast.  In April 2014, our by-laws were amended 

to allow for electronic voting to include Board of Director (BOD) elections.  In late July, we began our 

search for a provider to manage our electronic voting for our November 2014 BOD election.  We were 

apprehensive about changing from the paper ballot method to the electronic method because of our 

limited knowledge in the whole electronic voting process.  We contacted two reputable companies, but 

after our first contact with VoteHOANow executive Scott McKeel, we knew VoteHOANow was the 

provider we wanted to partner with—not only because of their “user friendly” system and affordable 

pricing, but because Scott genuinely seemed to care about our needs. 

 

VoteHOANow’s team of professionals made the whole process effortless.  They are very customer 

service oriented with a willingness to assist in any way. 

 

Our 2014 BOD election was a success.  We met both, the election and the meeting quorums.  We also 

received many favorable comments from our membership about the total experience of the electronic 

voting.  We would highly recommend VoteHOANow to any company that is looking for a provider that 

has a great product and a team of professionals that truly care about their customers. 

 

 


